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Monday 11th September 2023 

Dear Parents 

 

As part of the Year 5 Science topic, space, a school trip has been organized for 

the class to visit the Royal Observatory on Tuesday 19th September 2023.  They 

will be learning about the Solar system and taking part in a series of interactive 

workshops which will encourage them to think about the earth and moon’s motion 

through space.   

 

As all children are now entitled to free school meals, they will be provided with 

a packed lunch for the trip.  However, you can send an extra drink and snack 

with your child on the day.   

 

There will be a charge of £5 for this trip.  Children should also wear their 

school uniform. 

 

Please sign the permission slip below and return back to school.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Ms Keto-Edwards/Mrs Bennett 

 

 

Reply Slip 

 

I give permission for ____________________ to visit the Royal Observatory, 

Greenwich on the 19th September 2023.  I enclose £5 to cover the cost of this 

trip.   

 

Signed ________________ 
 


